
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 18th October 2006 
 
 
 
 

Dear Head Teacher 
 
 
 
I am contacting you from ITV Productions. ITV are currently making a one-off Christmas special  
“Phillip Schofield’s Ultimate Christmas”. The programme will feature moving stories of people of 
all ages and backgrounds who have been identified as deserving candidates to see their particular 
dream come true.  The programme will be a life-affirming and emotional Christmas television 
experience, for the viewer as well as for those involved.  
 
One part of the show will be in the style of Michael Barrymore's 'Kids Say The Funniest Things', 
which will involve Phillip asking a group of children age 5-8  about a variety of subjects, hopefully 
with unintentional entertaining results.   
 
I was hoping that you would not mind displaying these posters for the attention of your parents, 
who can apply on their child’s behalf. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries. 
 
 
Thanks in advance for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
 
 

Colette Callus
Phillip Schofield's Ultimate Christmas 
ITV Entertainment - ITV - Upper Ground - London - SE1 9LT 
TEL: 020 7737 8760 
FAX: 020 7261 3499 
EMAIL: Colette.Callus@ITVplc.com
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COULD YOUR CHILD 
ENTERTAIN THE NATION  
ON TELEVISION? 

 
 

 
 
 

PHILLIP SCHOFIELD’S 
ULTIMATE CHRISTMAS 

…is an ITV1 Christmas Special involving heart-warming stories 
and surprises.  

 
 

We are searching for  
funny, confident 
children age 5-8  

to appear on TV with Phillip Schofield 
 
For details of how to apply contact us: 
 
 

BY EMAIL:    kids@itv.com  
BY PHONE:    020 7578 4017    
 

 
All information and data  which is provided by you when you contact us and/or apply,  will be held and used by the Granada Television, its suppliers and 

contractors in order to administer the your the application and in accordance with Granada Television and/or ITV’s privacy policy. 
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